

Rye Community Primary School & Starfish Pre-school The Grove, Rye, East Sussex TN31 7ND www.ryeprimary.co.uk



Headteacher: Miss Kelly Martin
office@ryeprimary.co.uk
01797 222825

10th November 2022

Dear Parents and Carers.

On **Wednesday 22**nd **November** Starfish and Minnows will be celebrating multiculturalism and international relations with a 'One World Day'.

On this day we would like your child to represent a different nation. You can choose together which nation, perhaps it's one that is of significance to you and your family.

The children should came to school wearing clothes which represent the particular country you have chosen and bring in some food from that nation (for allergy reasons please do not include foods with any nuts).

We will spend the week learning about different countries looking at maps and flags, sharing stories and learning words, phrases and songs from different cultures. In the morning we will come together to play games and learn dances from around the world. At snacktime we would like to share the food that the children have bought in for a special party snack time!

This will be another fantastic opportunity for the children and staff to work and learn together and a great celebration of diversity.

If you have any questions or queries please speak to a member of staff.

Vicky Isted Foundation Stage Leader

